
HMS PTO General Meeting Minutes 
October 19, 2016 

 
I. Welcome   

Introduction by HMS PTO President Mary Henneman 
 
II. Old Business 
 
 a.  Meeting Schedule for 2016-2017 
Future HMS PTO Meetings are rescheduled to second Wednesdays of the month. 
Meeting Schedule will always be posted on HMS PTO Website. 
 
11/9 Meeting topic:  Navigating Social Media in Middle School 
 
 b. Committee Reports 
Directory,  Directories have been delivered to students.  Any questions please 
contact  Gayatri Batra or Karin Rohn at directory@hmspto.org  
  
SELAS,  
October 1st, Student car wash held at HMS raised $3,200 to benefit schools flooded 
in Baton Rouge, LA 
  
 
III. New Business 
 
 a.  Bylaws Review 
Updated and approved for posting  to website for 30 days.  
 
 b.  Upcoming Events 
Send President Mary Henneman email for suggested meeting and event topics 
Asking for HMS PTO Website content and design input from Parents 
 
IV. Speaker Presentation:   
The Future of HMS:  A Discussion about the Upcoming Referendum 
Jennifer Burns, Mridu Garg, Bridget McGuiggan, Don White, and Cordigan & Clark  
Architects. 
 
--HMS Project Changes from the March 2016 Referendum to the Novemebr 2016 
Referendum 
--Proposed HMS Compared to Current HMS 
--Cost and Tax Impact 
 
Please visit www.d181.org>Our District> HMS Referendum for further information 
 
Upcoming October Events 

 Thursday, October 27 (9am) - Community Speaker Series Event 
"Fostering Healthy Childhood & Teen   Success - Moving Away from 
Stress, Anxiety, Depression, and Exhaustion Toward Wellness and Joy 
with Dr. Madeline Levine"    

mailto:directory@hmspto.org

